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First name: Jim

Last name: Scheff

Organization: Kentucky Heartwood

Title: Staff Ecologist

Comments: Attached are comments from Kentucky Heartwood and the Kentucky Resources Council in response

 

to the Hector Mountain Salvage proposal. We will be sending attachments in separate emails.

 

We initially sent comments to the address provided in the scoping document (comments-danielboone-

 

redbird@fs.fed.us) but received an automated response that the message was blocked (see

 

screenshot below). The submission link provided in the scoping letter for submitting comments

 

offers only the individual email address of an individual (Rick Laakman) for submitting comments.

 

We are therefore sending these comments to Ranger Claybrook, Mr. Laakman, and the previously

 

used email address for submitting comments to the Redbird District. It is is particularly frustrating

 

that the Forest Service has failed to provide correct submission information given the fact that this is

 

the only planned comment period on this project,

 

Jim Scheff

 

Kentucky Heartwood

 

--

 

"Trees are poems that the earth writes upon the sky. We fell them down and turn them into

 

paper that we may record our emptiness."

 

-Khalil Gibran, Sand and Foam, 1926


